
Dear USBGA Members, 

 

I was delighted to learn of the forthcoming ceremonies in connection with the annual 

National Championship of the United States Blind Golf Association. 

How appropriate that you are inducting golfers Charley Boswell, Joe Lazaro and Clint 

Russell, along with Bob Hope and the Veterans Administration into your USBGA’s Hall 

of Fame at the tournament banquet. 

 

I have always had great admiration for what blind golfers do as competitive players and 

have always enjoyed time spent with Charley and Joe in particular. Of course, 

everybody knows what great things Bob Hope did over the years for the great game of 

golf. 

 

I send my greetings to all and especially to Pam Mariani and her family for hosting the 

event at Edgmont Country Club. Have a wonderful evening.  

 

Sincerely,  
Arnold Palmer, 2007 


